Redwood City Sefors Softball Club
Minutes for the October 2, 2024 Board of Directors Meeting

Meeting was brought to order at 6:48 p.m.

The meeting was held in the Sunset Room, Veterans Memorial Building, Redwood City
Board members present. Dennis Logie, Pete Lewis, Rick Bowlby, William Picht, Mike Lake,
Randy Gavron, Ron Okada and Deborah Coyne

Guests: Pete Kutch, Rob Weiss

AGENDA ITEMS

1.
2.

9.

10.

1.

Treasurer’s Report and Minutes Approved

Holiday Party - The invitations were prepared and will be sent October 14. There will be
a live auction, silent auction, and raffle. The menus have been set. The price will be
$65.00 per person.

Rob Weiss gave a presentation for a Scholarship Program. There is a company called
Bold.org that looks promising. There was much interest by the board. We need to set up
a committee to run the program and we are looking for volunteers.

Saturday League is looking at a start date in November. We will know more when the
Girls Fastpitch announces their schedule, since we start after their season is over. We
will start to organize teams.

There was a discussion about helping prep the fields for the Recreation Dept.

The Annual board meeting will be January 8, 2025. A notice will be sent out asking if
anyone would like to be put on the ballot for 2025. Applications need to be in by
December 4, 2024

The date for the Redwood City tournament is June 21-22 pending NCSSA approval

We are thinking of a second tournament to be played during the week, around August
21. The school has to be in session for us to use the fields. The date has to be set in the
NCSSA calendar.

Rain Line update - Ron is working forward to finalize the new rain line.

Backstop pads have arrived. The pad at Griffin is up. The pad at Bechet will be installed
when softball starts up in the spring.

Fall Night League is doing fine.

Meeting adjourned 8:58 p.m.
Next meeting Wednesday, November 6, 2024
Minutes submitted by Deborah Coyne



